
   

“As Disciples of Jesus Christ, we are a giving, growing Catholic family.   
Through the intercession of Mary, we pray, we worship, we serve and we educate in Faith.”

June16, 2019
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Around the Table 
Rev. Denis B. Theroux, Pastor 

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity  
 

Dear	Friends,		
We	all	have	a	certain	anxiety	about	being	totally	alone.	 	This	is	most	recognizable	in	a	small	child.	 	The	intense	

fears	of	early	childhood	sometimes	seize	a	child	in	strange	moments;	the	fear	that	his	or	her	mother	or	father	will	leave	
them	alone,	for	example.	 	Sometimes	this	is	a	fear	of	dark	places.	 	But	the	dark	place	is	fearful	because	it	also	usually	
symbolizes	being	 left	alone.	 	But	even	 in	adult	 life	 there	 is	a	concern	about	being	 left,	“all	 alone.”	 	One	of	 the	main	
themes	of	many	popular	 songs	 is	a	concept	of	 togetherness	and	 the	opposite,	of	“being	alone.”	 	The	assumption	 in	
these	songs	is	that	if	there	is	just	one	other	person	in	the	universe	that	cares	about	me,	then	I	am	rescued	out	of	this	
terrible	fear	of	being	alone.	 	We	see	then	that	there	is	something	in	human	nature	that	resists	the	notion	of	aloneness,	
which	seeks	and	desires	the	concept	of	togetherness.		
		 When	we	transfer	this	human	need	and	awareness	to	God,	however,	we	run	into	what	appears	to	be	a	kind	of	
contradiction.		Logically,	we	can	reason,	if	we	like	these	kinds	of	logical	reasoning	processes,	that	God	
has	to	be	one.	Somewhat	like	one	might	reason	in	geometry,	the	logical	point	is	that,	if	God	is	in	any	
way	 two	 gods,	 or	 divided	 or	 separated,	 that	 the	 power	 that	 divides	 or	 separates	 these	 two	 gods,	
would	 itself	be	stronger,	more	powerful.	Otherwise,	 it	could	not	do	this	dividing.	 	And	so,	we	would	
get	a	god	beyond	god;	a	kind	of	Greek	conception,	totally	one	and	undivided.		
	 So,	that	logically,	then,	one	can	propose	that	there	could	be	nothing	lacking	in	God	that	could	
produce	division.	But	from	a	human	point	of	view,	this	strikes	a	certain	resistance	in	us,	or	at	least,	a	
certain	total	lack	of	shared	feeling	or	comprehension.	 	Because	this	“aloneness”	in	God	suggests	the	
aloneness	we	would	feel.		It	is	therefore	not	quite	satisfying	as	an	image.		We	seek	and	need	a	concept	
of	togetherness.		
	 The	First	Reading	this	weekend	from	the	Book	of	Proverbs,	suggests	this	idea	to	togetherness	in	God.		It	tells	of	
a	person	related	to	God	from	the	very	beginning.		“The	LORD	possessed	me,	the	beginning	of	his	ways,	the	forerunner	
of	his	prodigies	of	 long	ago;	 from	of	old	 I	was	poured	forth,	at	 the	first,	before	the	earth.”	 	We	do	not	see	a	clean	
delineation	of	the	three	persons	of	the	Trinity,	as	that	will	come	later.		In	the	Gospels,	Jesus	will	reveal	his	coming	as	the	
Son	of	God	to	do	the	will	of	his	Father,	and	in	turn,	how	he	would	send	us	the	Paraclete,	the	Holy	Spirit,	to	guide,	direct	
and	inspire	us,	and	so	be	with	the	Church.	 	So,	we	do	not	have	a	Trinitarian	idea	clearly	suggested	here.	 	But	we	have	
something	suggested	that	assuages	our	human	fear	and	anxiety	about	loneliness;	a	sense	of	togetherness	in	God.	 	The	
idea	of	persons	in	God	begins	to	emerge	here.		
	 It	was	St.	Augustine	who	compared	 the	persons	 in	 the	Trinity	 to	our	human	need	of	belonging.	 	 There	 is,	he	
reasoned,	a	need	 in	myself	 for	a	person	whom	I	 love	and	who	 loves	me,	and	then	there	 is	 the	deep	relationship	 this	
produces.	 	There	 is	here	a	Trinity;	me,	 the	other	and	the	 relationship	of	 love.	 	This,	St.	Augustine	proposed,	helps	us	
understand	God	the	Father;	the	Son,	who	is	totally	understanding	of	the	Father;	and	the	Holy	Spirit,	who	is	perfect	love.	
But	their	knowing	and	loving	is	so	complete	and	intense,	it	is	also	perfect	unity.		We,	as	humans	try	to	get	ever	closer	to	
another,	 ever	more	 together	 in	 love	and	understanding.	 	But	we	never	 can	 reach	 the	perfect	 “togetherness”	of	 the	
persons	in	God.		
	 We	realize	of	course,	that	none	of	these	explanations	resolve	the	mystery	of	Godliness.	 	They	rather	appeal	to	
our	human	feelings.		But	this	helps	us	appreciate	the	Trinity	in	God	in	a	human	way.		
	 So,	it	 is	appealing,	therefore,	that	God	should	have,	as	the	Book	of	Proverbs	in	the	very	human	way,	suggests,	
something	beyond	“isolation”	and	“loneliness”	in	our	human	terms.		Obviously,	these	terms	do	not	in	themselves	apply	
to	God,	but	they	apply	to	us	as	we	think	of	God.		

The	phrase	from	the	First	Reading	indicating	“companionship”	and	“togetherness”	in	God	suggests,	 in	human	
terms,	 the	creative	fulfillment	of	 two	people	together,	 rich	 in	what	they	bring	one	another.	 	One	of	 the	deepest	and	
most	satisfying	human	images	is	that	of	a	rich	creative	relationship	between	two	people.	 	Obviously,	this,	and	infinitely	
more,	also	exists	in	God.	Jesus	later	explains	it	much	more	fully	to	us.		

God’s	Blessings,	Father Denis 
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OUR LADY OF VICTORY SCHOOL NEWS              
Students	Enjoyed	the	Last	Week	of	School	

	 Our	Lady	of	Victory	School	 closed	 its	doors	 to	 the	2018-19	 school	 year	on	Wednesday,	 June	5.	 	 The	 last	
week	was	filled	with	field	trips,	final	tests,	class	parties,	the	annual	school	wide	Field	Day	and	the	last	school	

Mass.	 	At	this	year’s	school	Mass	we	held	a	special	blessing	for	our	new	administrators,	Kate	Szuba,	Principal	and	
Emily	Wesley,	Assistant	Principal	(pictured	below),	and	Ken	Ling,	OLV’s	Tech	Guy	who	is	retiring	after	nine	years	here	at	OLV.	

	 Thank	you	to	all	of	the	volunteers,	teachers,	and	staff	who	help	make	this	week	a	special	one	for	the	students	as	they	say	
their	good-byes	for	the	summer!	

  Born and raised in Detroit by parents that were products of the 
depression…bargain shopping was the norm.  Rarely, if ever, did you buy anything 
full price or without a coupon and it was determined quite quickly if it was a want or 
a need.  Of course, I needed for nothing but didn’t get everything I wanted.  As I 
was growing up and our financial situation improved, bargain shopping became an 
adventure.  My mother, sister and I would, and still, love to rummage through the 
sale racks, shelves, and bins to see who can find the best deal.  Nine times out of 
ten it wasn’t me.   
  But when I was searching, the one thing that scared me more than anything 
when I saw it was the words, “As Is”.   We all know “As Is” means that there was a 

flaw, something was wrong with it.  It wasn’t in perfect condition—material ripped or torn, buttons lost, zippers busted, 
pieces missing or broken AND it usually is FINAL SALE.  For some, it wouldn’t frighten them off.  They would know exactly 
what to do to restore it to its original condition.  For me, I wouldn’t know where to begin or even determine if it would be 
worth it or not.  So the possibility of being out the item and my money is enough to pass it by.    
 But that isn’t how God sees us.  He doesn’t pass us by.  He accepts us “As Is”.  He knows we are broken, imperfect, 
lost…...and He still welcomes us.  Not only does he welcome us but sends us help.  He sends us Jesus.  He sends us the 
Holy Spirit.  All He asks is that we come to Him with an open heart.  God has already poured His love into our hearts.  We 
have to be open to accept it and feel it.  The Holy Spirit provides us with the answers we are longing to hear but we need 
to be vulnerable enough to allow Him in.   We need to come to God in our brokenness, in our vulnerability, with our needs 
and trust in His compassion and mercy.  It is a frightening thought to allow ourselves to be that open.  To know that God 
will meet me where I am, that He has a plan but not to know exactly what He as in-store for me.  I say, “Jump in…..jump in 
and let go!”  The plans He has for you is so much more than you can even imagine for yourself.  What do you have to lose?  
Aren’t you worth it? 

KELLY	BRUNO,	FAITH	FORMATION	DIRECTOR	

Due to Church Maintenance there will be no Mass 
Monday, June 24, at 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, June 26, at 8:30 a.m. 
Thank you for your patience!
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There is a most rewarding ministry awaiting you…bringing Our 
Lord to the sick and homebound.  

WANTED...Eucharistic Ministers to visit residents at 
Oakmont Assisted Living on 7 Mile Road, in Northville.  We are 
looking to fill the first Tuesday of each month at 7:00 p.m., for a 
short prayer service and communion.  

	 We also need a New Group of Eucharist Ministers to start 
up a communion service at Stonecrest of Northville on 5 Mile/
Sheldon Roads. 


“I was sick and you visited me…” -Matthew 25:36 

	 	 If you are interested or need more information, 
please contact Lindsey Duda at  lduda@olvnorthville.net or Deacon 
Ric rmisiak@olvnorthville.net or call the Parish Office at (248) 
349-2621. 

Civic Concern Collection 
NEEDED THE MOST:  Canned Fruit, Juice, 
Kleenex, Laundry and Dish Soap 
 IDEAS: Cereal or Breakfast foods, Snack Bars, 
Cans/Containers of Fruit or Vegetables, Cans of Meat: 
Tuna, Salmon, Chicken, or Spam, Cans of Soup, Stew or 
Ravioli. Macaroni and Cheese, Knorr packages of Rice or 
Noodle dishes. Paper Products, Laundry and Dish Soap.  
ALL other items are welcome, too!

Faith in Action is LOVE—Love in Action is SERVICE    
Saint Teresa of Calcutta

OLV Stitching BusyBodies 
 The Stitching Busybodies meet 
the first and third Thursdays of the 
month, in the St. Anne Room (the lower 
level of the church), from 9:15 a.m. until 
noon.  If you can sew, crochet or knit a 

rectangle, we have projects that could 
use your help.  Please come and check us out!  Upcoming 
meeting date:  June 20.  There also are kits available with 
supplies and patterns in the drop off /pick up box near the 
stairwell in the Church atrium. 
 We are collecting through November:  Stitched 
or purchased hats, scarves and gloves for men for St. Leo's 
Soup Kitchen and for boys and girls (newborn to teen sizes) 
in Detroit Foster Care thru Community Social Services.  Our 
current wish list is for new washcloths (any color), Ziploc 
(quart, 1or 2 gallon) bags, and cosmetic or toiletry bags 
(free with makeup or airlines).  Thank you to all for your 
great support!

HELP NEEDED:   
Collecting New Beach Towels and 

New or Gently Used Books for ages 5-13  
For Missionary Sisters of Charity Children’s Picnic: July 18. 

  
Bins will be in the Gathering Space through Sunday, June 16 

Interested in volunteering for the picnic?  Please contact: 
Lindsey Duda at  lduda@olvnorthville.net or  

Tina Bak at tbak@olvnorthville.net 

 T h e 2 0 1 9 S p r i n g S i m p l y G i v e 
campaign at Meijer (8 Mile-Haggerty) runs through 
next Saturday, June 22.  Your donation to Northville Civic 
Concern can be made at the store at anytime.  Thank you 
for your support!

mailto:lduda@olvnorthville.net
mailto:rmisiak@olvnorthville.net
mailto:lduda@olvnorthville.net
mailto:tbak@olvnorthville.net
mailto:lduda@olvnorthville.net
mailto:tbak@olvnorthville.net
mailto:lduda@olvnorthville.net
mailto:rmisiak@olvnorthville.net
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  As we celebrate the mystery of the Trinity, we encounter the 
mystery of how much God loves and cares for us each day.  Believing in this, our 
lives can overflow in thanksgiving and praise. 

 If you find that you are giving thanks to God frequently in your prayers, for big things and 
small; if you find yourself showing gratitude to others, your spiritual life is probably in a healthy 
condition.  If we have a grateful heart, we will see everything as gifts of God.  May God give us the 
grace to be grateful for everything He has given us and to show that gratitude by generosity to 
others and to the poor.  (McCullen, Deep Down Things, p. 203) 
 If you would like more information about OLV’s SVdP ministry, please call the OLV SVdP 
Hotline at (248) 349-2622 or e-mail us at: stvincent@olvnorthville.net, and one of our members will 
contact you and share what being a Vincentian is all about.  Or join us at our next SVdP meeting 
this Tuesday, June 25, at 7:00 p.m., in the St. John XXIII Room. 

Camp Ozanam’s “Let his light shine on” Camp 
 Thank You Father Denis and the OLV community for helping us 
financially sponsor 7 children to go to camp.  We were also able to create 
memorable moments for 70 camp enrollees and give 35 physicals.  A 

special thanks to everyone who made this possible! 

Grow	spiritually.			
Help	those	in	need.		Develop	

Christian	friendships.	

OLV St. Vincent de Paul Society |  Conference #437

Live	Your	Faith.			
Join	the	

SOCIETY	OF	ST.	VINCENT	DE	PAUL	

Since	1833,	the	Society	of	St.	Vincent	
de	Paul	has	been	servicing	those	in	

need.					
Young	Adult	Conferences	are	now	

forming!	

Attention:  OLV Altar Servers 
 Please note that starting next weekend, alter serving is 
on a volunteer basis only.  There will be a sign-in sheet at 
each Mass for trained Altar Servers to be able to serve.  
All servers newly trained and “retired” are welcome to 
help out!   

 Each Server should write their name on the sheet at the 
podium in the Gathering Space prior to entering the sacristy to dress in their alb.  Thank you for your help this 
summer!  We will begin training new servers next fall.

Catholic Bible School of 
Michigan (CBSM) 

Ever wonder about the Biblical roots of  
our Catholic faith?  

Wish you knew more about the Bible? 

 CBSM brings the Scriptures to life through 
in-depth study of the entire Bible, so that we 

can Unleash the Gospel with confidence and joy!  Through 
donations, CBSM is accessible to all with 100% of requests for 
financial aid granted. 

Meet teachers and alumni at our Information Night:  
Monday, June 24, 7:00 p.m. 
Holy Family Church in Novi 

Contact info@cbsmich.org or (586) 438-3085 for more information. 

Prayer	Pilgrimages	presents		

PILGRIMAGE	TO	BASILICA	OF	ST.	JOHN		
THE	BAPTIST,	SANTA	CLARA	MONASTERY,	&	

RHODA	WISE	HOUSE/GROTTO		
CANTON,	OHIO	

Monday,	June	24,	6	a.m.	departure	

Total	Cost	per	person:	$80	

	 For	 Reservations,	Departure	&	Return	 Times,	
or	 Other	 Upcoming	 Pilgrimages,	 please	 contact	
Michael	 Semaan	 at	 (248)	 250-6005	 or	 visit:		
www.prayerpilgrimages.com.
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	 Today,	 we	 celebrate	 The	 Most	 Holy	 Trinity.		
We	have	been	taught	that	it	is	a	mystery	that	there	are	
three	persons	in	one	God:	the	Father,	the	Son,	and	the	
Holy	Spirit.	 	Yet,	we	know	that	they	exist,	each	in	their	
way	and	yet	still	as	one.		We	honor	each	in	the	hymn	“O	
God	 Almighty	 Father”	 written	 by	 American	 Capuchin	
monk,	Irvin	Udulutsch,	OFM,	Cap.	in	1959,	which	makes	
it	a	relatively	new	hymn	text.	 	It	was	translated	from	a	
15th	century	German	work	by	Rothensteiner	and	set	to	
the	 hymn	 tune	 GOTT	 VATER	 SEI	 GEPRIESEN	 from	 the	
Limburg	Gesangbuch	of	 1838.	 	Each	verse	praises	one	
of	 the	 Trinity	with	 their	 own	 respective	 power:	 	 God,	
the	 Father	 and	 Creator,	 Jesus,	 the	 Word	 of	 God	 and	
Redeemer,	and	the	Holy	Spirit	who	enlightens	us	with	
his	wisdom.		

Happy	Father’s	Day	to	all	the	men	of	the	Parish!			
May	God	bless	you	with	his	grace	and	love.	

KATHY SANDERSON, MUSIC DIRECTOR

Bap6sms:	Celebrated	the	third	and	 fourth	Sundays	of	 the	month	 following	the	11:30	a.m.	Mass.	 	Call	 the	Parish	Office	to	register	 for	 the	BapBsm	
PreparaBon	and	FormaBon	class	held	the	first	Sunday	of	the	month.		No	BapBsms	during	Lent.	

First	Eucharist:	 Parents	of	 children	who	need	 to	be	prepared	 to	 receive	First	 Eucharist	 should	 contact	 the	Director	of	 Faith	FormaBon,	Mary	Ellen	
Skene.		Adults	who	wish	to	be	prepared	for	First	Eucharist	should	contact	the	RCIA	Coordinator,	Ric	Misiak.	

Reconcilia6on:		Celebrated	every	Saturday	from	3:30-4:30	p.m.	

Holy	Orders/Religious	Voca6ons:	Anyone	interested	in	learning	more	about	vocaBons	to	the	Priesthood	or	to	consecrated	religious	life	should	contact	
the	Archdiocesan	Office	for	VocaBons	at	www.detroitpriests.org.	

Confirma6on:	Adults	who	have	not	been	confirmed	are	invited	to	call	the	Parish	Office	to	arrange	for	classes.		Adults	may	be	confirmed	along	with	our	
students	or	on	Pentecost	Sunday	at	the	Cathedral	of	the	Most	Blessed	Sacrament.		

Marriage		Couples	are	invited	to	call	the	Parish	Office,	minimally	six	months	in	advance,	to	prepare	for	and	schedule		their	marriage.	

Sacrament	of	Anoin6ng	is	celebrated	aSer	the	9:30	a.m.	Mass	on	the	first	Sunday	of	every	month.	

Funerals:		Please	contact	the	Parish	Office	so	that	we	may	walk	this	journey	with	you.	

RCIA:	The	Rite	of	ChrisBan	IniBaBon	of	Adults	is	for	anyone	inquiring	about	the	Catholic	Faith	or	who	wishes	to	deepen	their	own	understanding	of	the	
Catholic	Faith.		You	are	invited	to	call	the	RCIA	Coordinator,	Ric	Misiak,	for	more	informaBon	on	meeBng	dates	and	Bmes.  
 
New	Family	Registra6on:	If	you	are	new	to	Our	Lady	of	Victory	and	would	like	to	become	a	parishioner,	simply	visit	the	Parish	Office	to	complete	a	
form	and	receive	your	first	set	of	envelopes.  

SACRAMENTS, MINISTERIAL OUTREACH & FAITH SHARING at OLV
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Golf	to	Serve	Others:		UPCOMING	GOLF	OUTINGS	IN	THE	LOCAL	AREA	

St.	Catherine	of	Siena	Academy	 
7th	Annual	Golf	Classic	

Monday,	June	24,		Shotgun	start	at	noon	
Oakpointe	Country	Club,	Brighton		

	 Registration	and	Driving	Range,	10:30	a.m.	
Welcome,	11:30	a.m.,	Shotgun	Start,	12:00	p.m.	

Dinner	&	Raffle,	5:30	p.m.	

For	sponsorship	and	registration,	please	visit	
www.saintcatherineacademy.org/support/golf-classic-fore-the-stars.	

Tee	off	FORE	a	great	cause!	
	 The	 sun	 is	 out	 and	we're	 thinking	 about	 a	beautiful	 day	
on	the	golf	course.		Come	out	and	join	us	for	our	28th	Annual	Golf	
Classic—your	 support	 helps	 to	 send	 boys	 and	 girls	 on	 a	 free	
camping	 adventure	 at	 Camp	 Ozanam.	 	 Join	 us	 at	 Pine	 Lake	
Country	Club,	and	discover	what	today’s	Society	of	St.	Vincent	de	
Paul	Detroit	is	doing	to	make	a	difference	in	the	lives	of	children	in	
southeast	Michigan.	
	 For	more	information	and	to	register	your	foursome,	visit	
www.svdpgolfclassic.org.	

The	Society	of	Notre	Dame	de	Bon	Secours		
13th	Annual	Family		Golf	Outing	

“Helping	Local	Families	in	Need”  
Saturday,	July	13	

Registration	at	7:30	a.m./Tee	Time	is	8:00	a.m.	

Fox	Creek	Golf	Course	
3600	Seven	Mile	Road,	Livonia	

18	Holes	of	Golf	with	Cart	and	meals	
$75	by	June	30,	$85	per	person	after	July	1	

Contact	Carrie	Ryckman	at	(248)	890-2872	or	 
Paul	Beaubien	at	(586)	419-8955	

	 "Incorporated	 in	 2006	 as	 a	 Catholic	 Society,	 the	 SNDDBS	
operates	 to	preserve	 the	 traditions	of	our	 faith	by	 extending	help	
physically,	 spiritually	 or	 monetarily	 as	 needs	 arise	 in	 our	
community."

https://svdpdetroit.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1f2ddfdf500bcaf38bd840863&id=5a696a7cf1&e=12630e12a4
http://www.saintcatherineacademy.org
http://www.saintcatherineacademy.org
https://svdpdetroit.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1f2ddfdf500bcaf38bd840863&id=5a696a7cf1&e=12630e12a4
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OUR LADY OF VICTORY HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH 
Calling all High School Students!  Upcoming Events & Activities 
All information is available at www.olvnorthville.org.  Go under “Faith Sharing.”

HIGH	SCHOOL	STUDENTS	
Enjoy	the	summer–spend	6me	

with	family	&	friends!	

SAVE	THE	DATE	
Fall	Kick-Off	is		

Sunday,	September	8! 
Stay Connected Because You Matter!	

Questions on high school activities?   
Contact Deacon Ric at 

rmisiak@olvnorthville.net or (248) 349-2621. 

IT WAS GREAT TO SEE OUR 2019 GRADUATES! 
Here are a few of our graduates who enjoyed the 

special Mass and Reception! 

Congratulations, Again! 
Next	Year’s	Senior	Class	of	2020!	

Save	a	Picture	for	OLV	and	the	date:		June	14,	2020!	

Kentucky Mission Trip 
 Please keep our high school students in your prayers this week as they head out for this year’s mission trip.  

This year we will be with Catholic HEART Workcamp in the Louisville, Kentucky area.  Their theme is simple: to 
LOVE, SERVE and CONNECT.   

     We want to express our appreciation for the generous assistance of the 
OLV community who partnered with us and helped make the trip possible.  We 
are truly in this together and our faith community can be proud of these young 
people who are giving of their time and talents. 	

The 2019 National Catholic Youth Conference in Indianapolis 
Thursday, November 21-Saturday, November 23 

We have a few spots open, yet!   
 If you’ve never gone on a conference like this before, Take a Leap of Faith and get on the bus!!!  

Information is online at www.olvnorthville.org or check out the trailer at http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UQ6bli2Cq14 

Contact Deacon Ric at rmisiak@olvnorthville.net or (248) 349-2621 with any questions.  

mailto:rmisiak@olvnorthville.net
http://www.olvnorthville.org
http://www.olvnorthville.org
http://www.olvnorthville.org
mailto:rmisiak@olvnorthville.net
http://www.olvnorthville.org
mailto:rmisiak@olvnorthville.net
mailto:rmisiak@olvnorthville.net
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OLV CYO Fall Sports Registration  
Open through June 30 

 All OLV school and parish students in 
grades 3-8 are eligible to participate in OLV’s 
CYO sports program.  Open registration is for 
Football, Cross Country, Cheer, Flag Football 

(k-3) and Volleyball.  Many of our teams are 
looking to repeat their division titles from last year!   To see the 
age specifications for each sport and to register, please visit the 
registration tab at www.OLVAthletics.com. 
 If you are interested in coaching any of these sports, 
please read the Coaches Information requirements on the left 
menu at www.OLVAthletics.com and apply online  under the 
Player-Coach Registration.  Coaching positions are assigned on 
an annual basis.

Robotics	Summer	Camp	at	Catholic	Central	
The	CC	ShamBOTs	are	doing	a	5-day	Robotics	Camp!	

July	15-19,	8:00	a.m.-12:00	p.m.	
Grades	6-8	(Girls	&	Boys)	

$215	per	camper	at	CC	Robotics	Lab	

	 Campers	will	perform	exciting	experiments,	fabricate	custom	parts,	
solder	electrical	circuitry,	construct	 robotic	assemblies,	and	program	these	
assemblies	to	complete	seemingly	daunting	tasks.		The	camp	is	limited	to	20	
students.	 	 Register	 soon	 at:	 	 www.catholiccentral.net/summer-camps.		
Questions?		Contact	Matthew	Martin	@	19martinm@catholiccentral.net	

Our Lady of Sorrows & Northwest Catholic Football 
ALL SPORTS CONDITIONING CAMP 

July 29-August 2, 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

	 The	 Camp	 will	 take	 place	 at	 the	 Our	 Lady	 of	 Sorrows	 Athletic	
Field,	in	Farmington	Hills.		The	cost	is	$40	per	player	and	includes	a	camp	t-
shirt	 if	you	register	by	July	1.	 	Visit	www.nwcatholicfootball.com	for	more	
information	and	to	register.			
	 Questions?		Please	email	info@nwcatholicfootball.com.	

FOR	ALL	MARRIED	COUPLES	
Receive	the	giS	of	a	more	passionate,	connected	

and	loving	marriage.			
AYend	a	Worldwide	Marriage	Encounter	

Weekend!	
			

OUR	LADY	of	SORROWS	PARISH	
Farmington	Hills		

To	host	a	Marriage	Encounter	Weekend	on	
August	23-25	**	

or	
September	27-29	at	a	local	hotel	

**	 Marriage	 Encounters	 hosted	 at	 a	 parish	 allow	
couples	 to	 return	 home	 each	 night.	 	 For	 more	
informaBon	 and	 app l i caBon,	 p lease	 v i s i t	
www.encounterdetroit.org	or	call	(888)	322-9963.

http://www.catholiccentral.net/summer-camps
mailto:19martinm@catholiccentral.net
http://www.catholiccentral.net/summer-camps
mailto:19martinm@catholiccentral.net
http://www.encounterdetroit.org
http://www.encounterdetroit.org
http://www.nwcatholicfootball.com
http://www.nwcatholicfootball.com
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Lost a Little 
“SPRING” in Your 

Step?
	 It	 happens	 to	 us	 all	
on	occasion.	 	 Sometimes	
that	 bounce	 comes	 back	
just	 being	 able	 to	 share	

concerns	 wi th	 a	 car ing	 person.	 No	 magic	
ingredients...just	 the	 listening,	 prayers	 and	 fellowship	
given	by	a	Stephen	Minister.			

	 Let	 us	 explain	more	 about	 our	 free	 program.		
For	 information	 about	 OLV’s	 Stephen	
Ministry	 program,	 please	 call	 our	
confidential	line	at	(248)	349-0216.	

Catechesis 
“Encountering the Risen Christ:  Forming Joyful Missionary Disciples” is the theme of the June 
Catechist Topics 2019, offered at Sacred Heart Major Seminary over the course of the next two 
weeks. 
 Your CSA gifts help fund the 27 catechist topics, which are open to anyone seeking catechist 
certification, as well as Catholics throughout the Archdiocese who are seeking personal 

enrichment. Topics include “Catechesis and the Call of the Catechist,” “Forming Christian Community,” and “Exploring and Using Sacred 
Scripture.”  Father Joe Horn, director of the Office of Priestly Vocations, will lead the “Encountering the Risen Christ Retreat” on June 21. 

For more information about CSA-funded ministries, programs, and services, go to aod.org. 

2019 Catholic serviceS appeal 

 The AOD has set our CSA quota at $213,083.  Please prayerfully consider the most generous 
gift possible.  You may bring your completed pledge card to Mass or drop it by the Parish Office, or 
pledge your gift online, using your debit or credit card, at http://olv.aodcsa.org.  More details can be 
found on our website, www.olvnorthville.org.  Thank you for your support! 

2019 CSA Parish Goal:      $ 213,083  
 Amount Pledged:               $   95,525 
Amount Paid:                      $   69,820 
Total # of Pledges:                         209 

Want	to	Advertise	your	Business	in	the		
Parish	Bulletin?	

	 Brian	 Morano,	 a	 representative	 from	 our	 bulletin	 publisher,	
Diocesan	 Publications,	 will	 be	 seeking	 new	 and	 renewing	 present	
parish	bulletin	ads.		If	you	are	interested	in	advertising,	he	is	scheduled	
to	work	 in	 the	Parish	Office	during	 regular	office	hours,	 the	weeks	of	
June	17	and	24.	

	 This	 is	 an	 excellent	 opportunity	 for	 local	 businesses	 to	
increase	 their	 visibility	 in	 the	 community.	 	 Advertising	 in	 the	 bulletin	
allows	Our	Lady	of	Victory	to	have	the	bulletin	printed	each	week	at	no	
cost	to	the	parish.		

-	Thank	you	for	your	support!

St. William Catholic Church 
531 Common Street, Walled Lake 

Annual Luncheon & Card Party 
“Oh Say Can You See” 

Come for lunch, play cards or just visit with friends! 
Wednesday, June 19, Doors open at 11 a.m., Lunch at Noon 

Admission is $12.  Call Shirley Dertinger at (248) 640-1177 to RSVP. 

http://olv.aodcsa.org
http://www.olvnorthville.org
http://olv.aodcsa.org
http://www.olvnorthville.org
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Ministry Schedule
Saturday, June 22 Sunday, June 23

5:00 p.m. 7: 30 a.m. 9:30 a.m. 11:30 a.m.

Clergy FR. DENIS THEROUX FR. DENNIS KAUFFMAN       FR. DENIS THEROUX FR. DENIS THEROUX 

Lectors BARB MULCAHY 
FRANK O’CONNELL 

TERRY WHITFIELD 
GARRETT FROST 

JIM RYAN 
DAVID HEATHCOTE

DAN DONOHUE 
JOHN O’REILLY

Altar 
Servers

THERE IS NO ALTAR SERVER SCHEDULE FOR THE SUMMER MONTHS. 
PLEASE SIGN-IN AT THE GATHERING SPACE PODIUM, IF YOU ARE AVAILABLE TO SERVE.  THANK YOU!

MAJ Mikelle Adamczyk
USN Patrick Antio
SrA Olivia Azeez
USN Benjamin Baxter  
MAJ Barton Blackorby
USMC Kristopher Bledsoe
PFC Brian Bokun
SSG Joshua Bullock  
SGT Jamie Bushman
LT Benjamin Clay USN
LTJG Hannah Constantakis
LTJG Katelyn Constantakis  
LT Michael Cullen
USMC Robert Dean 
SPC Tyler DeBozy  
MAJ David Faulk
LTJG Katherine Mary Gorski 
SSGT Brian A. Hada  
LT John J Hamann
Chief Matt Haydu
CPT Jay Heide  
LTC Barbara Krause   
LT Daniel Kuriluk  
CPT Matthew Kuriluk
CPL Ben Maday

Pray For Those Who Serve in Our Military
 Do you know someone who is serving in the military?  
Please call the Parish Office to add your loved one’s name.  
Continue to pray for peace and for a lasting and peaceful 
solution to the world’s conflicts.

MAJ Shawn Magowan 
SPC Shawn McHale
SGT Mark McGlynn
SGT Alexandra McGlynn
CPL James McGlynn 
Chap. Tim Meier, SJ  
SGT Steven Miller  
SPC Lauren Moloney  
CW2 Lincoln Moloney
CPT Rick Moreira, USMC
MAJ Brooke Heintz Morrissey  
MAJ Michael T. Morrissey  
DC3 SW Jeremy Nemeth
1LT Brett Quick
CPT Kelsey Quick
PFC Matthew Rabahy
A1C Elyse McCanna Salmon
MAJ Mark Saurer
SSG Amber Schmay, USAF 
CPL Gabriel Smith, USMC  
SFC William Smith 
PFC Nathan Swiger
USMC Daniel Van Bonn 
LTC Christopher Wagner  
MAJ Phillip Wiktor, USMC  
LTJG Adam Williams  

Names	 are	 kept	 on	 the	 list	 for	 four	
weeks.	 	 If	you	wish	to	add	or	remove	a	name,	
please	call	the	Parish	Office	at	(248)	349-2621.		
Thank	you!

 Dear God, we place our worries in 
your hands.  We place our sick under your 
care and humbly ask that you restore your 
servants to health once more.  Please 
remember to keep in prayer…

Those who need our prayers...

Robert Albright Suzanne Larabell
Brendan Behmer Melissa LoCascio
Mary Bongiovani Anthony Loschiavo

Gina Buchan Jerry MacGillis
Barbara Burbo Mildred Madigan
Esther Cook Paula Mahinske

Enrico Digirolamo Maggie McQuillan-Key
Shirley Digirolamo Debbie Merriman

Flora DiPardo Joseph Miller
Molly Doyle Jean Mills
Barb Evans Austin Outwater
Jean Fritz Daniel Outwater

Mary Furlong Patricia Outwater
Dan Gefre Patrick O’Sullivan

Jane Gacioch Thomas O’Sullivan
Gregg Golden Andrew Piaskowy
Ralph Hanson Beth Quinley
Mary Hydorn Betty Rayburn
Ellen Hymes Robert Rayburn

Lorraine Jeleniewski Helen Schneider
William Kempa Brian Sitto
Nancy Kiernan Diane St. George
Margo Kramar Teresa Stayer
Robert Kramar Jackson Stegmeyer
Jennifer Kuphal Boris Stenko
Ted Lachowicz Lorraine Theroux
Toni Lachowicz Eleanor Tymowski

Lawrence Larabell Marilyn Wirtz
Ankica Zander
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Monday, June 17 
7:00 p.m.  Spec. Int. of Joanne Ratkewicz req. by Glenn Ratkewicz 
                  Jim Maisano req. by John and Kathleen Treanor 

Wednesday, June 19 
8:30 a.m.  Conrad Houle req. by Merry Herdell 
      Theresa Mays req. by Juliette and Bob Vincente 
      Helen Prisby  req. by Shirley Abraham 
     
Thursday, June 20 
8:30 a.m.  Holy Souls in Purgatory req. by Through His Heart Ministry 

 	 					
Friday, June 21 
8:30 a.m.  Severino D’Agostino req. by Family 
     Spec. Int. of Marilyn Wirtz req. by Family  
     Jean D’Agostino req. by Family 
                                                      
Saturday, June 22 
5:00 p.m.  John Brevik req. by Family 
      Mary Starinsky req. by Judy Tremonti 
      Marvin Chupinski req. by Nancy and Nino Benedetti  
                  Spec. Int. of Carson & Ellen McLean req. by Jim and Judy Tanderys 

Sunday, June 23 
7:30 a.m.  For Vocations req. by Fr. Denis and OLV Staff 
                  Robert Leo Gannon req. by Family 
                  Gary Thomas O’Leary req. by Fr. Denis Theroux 
                     
9:30 a.m.  Spec. Int. of Grace Wizinsky req. by Merry Herdell 
      Al Giehrl req. by Fa,o;u 
      Deacon Bernard Theroux  req. by Don and Callista Milroy 
      Charlotte Zabell req. by The Stitching Busybodies 
                  John Katharopoulos req. by Yvonne Katharopoulos  
                                   
11:30 a.m. Patty Delle-Monache req by Her Husband and Family 
      James Maisano req. by Terese Howell and Brad Stetler 
      Elizabeth Dull req. by The Holowicki Family 
      Al and Betty Atkinson req. by Sue Misiulis                         
                                  	

Monday	 2	Cor	6:1-10;	Ps	98:1,	2b,	3ab,	3cd-4;	Mt	5:38-42	
Tuesday	 2	Cor	8:1-9;	Ps	146:2,	5-6ab,	6c-7,	8-9a;	Mt	5:43-48	
Wednesday	 Saint	Romuald,	Abbot	
	 2	Cor	9:6-11;	Ps	112:1bc-2,	3-4,	9;	Mt	6:1-6,	16-18	
Thursday	 2	Cor	11:1-11;	Ps	111:1b-2,	3-4,	7-8;	Mt	6:7-15	
Friday	 Memorial	of	Saint	Aloysius	Gonzaga,	Religious	
	 2	Cor	11:18,	21-30;	Ps	34:2-3,	4-5,	6-7;	Mt	6:19-23	
Saturday	 Saint	Paulinus	of	Nola,	Bishop;	Saints	John	Fisher,	Bishop,	and	Thomas	More,	Martyrs	
	 2	Cor	12:1-10;	Ps	34:8-9,	10-11,	12-13;	Mt	6:24-34	
Sunday	 The	Solemnity	of	the	Most	Holy	Body	and	Blood	of	Christ	
	 Gn	14:18-20;	Ps	110:1,	2,	3,	4;	1	Cor	11:23-26;	Lk	9:11b-17	
	 Vigil:	Jer	1:4-10;	Ps	71:1-2,	3-4a,	5-6ab,	15ab	and	17;	1	Pt	1:8-12;	Lk	1:5-17	

Mass IntentionsWeek at a Glance
MONDAY,	JUNE	17	

Diocesan	Publica6ons	onsite	all	week	
MaYer	of	Balance,	10	a.m.,	Fr.	Ernie	
Parish	Rosary,	6:15	p.m.,	Church	

Mass,	7:00	p.m.,	Church	
AA	MeeBng,	7:30	p.m.,	Fr.	Ernie	

TUESDAY,	JUNE	18	
Untold	Blessings,	9:00	a.m.,	Fr.	Ernie	
Card	Group,	1	p.m.,	Martha	Mary	

WEDNESDAY,	JUNE	19	
Rosary,	8:00	a.m.,	Church	
Mass,	8:30	a.m.,	Church	
Alpha,	6:30	p.m.,	Fr.	Ernie	

Contemporary	Music,	7	p.m.,	St.	Cecilia	

THURSDAY,	JUNE	20	
Rosary,	8:00	a.m.,	Church	
Mass,	8:30	a.m.,	Church	

Sewing	Ministry,	9:15	a.m.,	St.	Anne	
NA	MeeBng,	7	p.m.,	Fr.	Ernie	Center	

FRIDAY,	JUNE	21	
ReconciliaBon,	7:45	a.m.,	Church	

Rosary,	8:00	a.m.,	Church	
Mass,	8:30	a.m.,	Church	

EucharisBc	AdoraBon,	9:30	a.m.,	CH	
AdoraBon	Closing,	11:30	a.m.,	CH	

SATURDAY,	JUNE	22	
ReconciliaBon,	3:30	p.m.,	Church	

Mass,	5:00	p.m.,	Church	

SUNDAY,	JUNE	23	
Mass,	7:30	a.m.,	Church	
Mass,	9:30	a.m.,	Church	
Mass,	11:30	a.m.,	Church	

BapBsm	Class,	12:45	p.m.,	Neumann	

Readings of the Week:  THE MOST HOLY TRINITY
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OUR	LADY	OF	VICTORY	CATHOLIC	CHURCH	
133	Orchard	Drive		✚  Northville,	Michigan		✚			48167	

Phone:		(248)	349-2621			✚  Fax:		(248)	349-7329		✚  www.olvnorthville.org	

OFFICE	HOURS	
Monday-Friday:	8:30	a.m.-noon,	1:00-5:00	p.m.,	Sunday,	8:30	a.m.-1:00	p.m.	

MASS	SCHEDULE	
Saturday-5:00	p.m.,	Sunday-7:30,	9:30	&	11:30	a.m.,	Monday-7:00	p.m.,	  

Wednesday-Friday:	8:30	a.m.	
RECONCILIATION	SCHEDULE:		Saturday,	3:30	p.m.	

PARISH STAFF & MINISTRY CONTACT INFORMATION

COLLABORATION	PARTNER	PARISHES	

Holy	Family,	24505	Meadowbrook	Rd.,	Novi,	48375	 
(248)	349-8847,	www.holyfamilynovi.org	

St.	James,	46325	W.	10	Mile	Rd.,	Novi,	48374  
(248)	347-7778,	www.sjnovi.net	

St.	Joseph,	830	S.	LafayeYe	St.,	South	Lyon,	48178	  
(248)	446-8700,	www.saintjosephsouthlyon.org

CLERGY 
Rev. Denis B. Theroux, olvfather@olvnorthville.net      Ext.2255  
Weekend Clergy Associate:  Rev. Dennis Kauffman 

PASTORAL ASSOCIATE and DEACON 
Ric Misiak, rmisiak@olvnorthville.net                             Ext. 2254 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
Kathy Sanderson, olvmusic@olvnorthville.net   Ext. 2261 
Tim Johnson, timjohnson@olvnorthville.net   Ext. 2479  

PARISH OFFICE 
Office Secretary:  Janet Baker and Kim Minniear  
olvoffice@olvnorthville.net                                            Ext. 2250 
Administrative Assistant  
Colleen Bonadeo, cbonadeo@olvnorthville.net       Ext. 2292 
Parish Administrator 
Julie Lupo, jlupo@olvnorthville.net                               Ext. 2257 

Purchasing and Facts Tuition Management 
Julie Stedem, jstedem@olvnorthville.net                     Ext. 2270 

Parish Accountant 
Gina Garcia, ggarcia@olvnorthville.net                     Ext. 2259 

Bulletin Editor 
Michelle Gawne, olvbulletin@olvnorthville.net          Ext. 2253 

Maintenance Director 
Bob Larson, olvmaint@olvnorthville.net      Ext. 2266 

Facilities and Events Coordinator/Faith Formation Secretary 
Ellen O’Neil, eoneil@olvnorthville.net                           Ext. 2256 

OLV SCHOOL                  (248) 349-3610      Fax: (248) 380-7247 
Kate Szuba, Principal 

FAITH FORMATION                       (248) 349-2559      
    Kelly Bruno, Director                     kbruno@olvnorthville.net 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
Eric Fox, Chairperson                            efoxhome@gmail.com 

OLV DADS’ CLUB PRESIDENT 
John Glon                               olvdads@olvnorthville.net 

HOSPITALITY MINISTRY COORDINATOR 
Tina Bak, tbak@olvnorthville.net         Ext. 2277  

CHRISTIAN SERVICE COORDINATOR 
Lindsey Duda, lduda@olvnorthville.net                         Ext. 2258 

Gospel of Life 
Merri Cullen, mcullen1@wowway.com               (248) 790-8068 

Meal Ministry 
Karen Martin, karenmartin48167@comcast.net     (248) 797-3888 
Deliah Sarafa, dil0518@hotmail.com                     (248) 884-5553 

Stitching Busybodies (Sewing Ministry) 
Andrea Murdock, amurdock@comcast.net         (248) 349-4382 

Special Needs Outreach 
Pat Romzek, promzek@yahoo.com               (248) 305-8984 
Karen Schmid, kschmid8@yahoo.co.uk                 (734) 327-4641 

St. Leo’s Outreach 
Tony Albanese, mialbanese@yahoo.com             (248) 349-4664 

Health & Wellness Ministry 
Molly Griffin, mollygriffin@pobox.com               (248) 930-1740 

Parents in Prayer Group 
Steffanie Porter, steffn13@yahoo.com 
 
Knights of Columbus 

Rick Bennett, rickbennett@peoplepc.com           (248) 348-9214 

Senior Group 
  Tina Bak, tbak@olvnorthville.net   (313) 590-3416 
  Liliana Hein, lilianaliconhein@gmail.com                (956) 334-2754 
    
St. Vincent de Paul Conference #437  (248) 349-2622 

Stephen Ministry 
Confidential Ministry of Support                             (248) 349-0216 

Evangelization Committee 
Nancy Tochman, olvevangelization@olvnorthville.net 
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